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From: _Regulatory Comments
Sent: Tuesday, May 27, 2008 7:57 AM
To: Jordan, Sheron Y
Subject: FW: Denise Welden Comments on Proposed Part 740 
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From: Welden, Denise [mailto:Denise.Welden@safecu.org]  
Sent: Friday, May 23, 2008 3:01 PM 
To: _Regulatory Comments 
Subject: Denise Welden Comments on Proposed Part 740  
 
SAFE Credit Union fully supports the proposal to revise requirements for use of the official advertising statement. 
Having the flexibility to use the short title "Federally insured by the NCUA" or a reproduction of the official sign, as 
described in 740.4(b) will assist in our Marketing efforts without compromising the requirement of giving notice of 
member insured status. 
  
Denise Welden 
Service Support & Compliance Manager 
SAFE Credit Union 
916-971-4509 
denise.welden@safecu.org  
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